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Dear Ed: 

Reference is made to our recent phone conversation 
concerning conduct of a Photographic Intelligence Indoc-
trination Program for our MOL Astronauts by NPIC. The 
purpose of this letter is to confirm arrangements and 
program content as agreed to last week by personnel of.  
NPIC, the MOL Program Office, and the Special Projects 
Office. 

The arrangements are for the program to commence on 
March 20, 1967, for ten working days for four astronauts, 
followed by a second session starting April 3 for three 
additional astronauts. Additional Air Force personnel 
will attend some of the sessions, their, number to be 
limited under direct control of Major General Evans, the 
Vice Director, MOL. Program content is as indicated in 
the attachment. 

At the request of the Director of NPIC we have been 
working with his Technical Director, 	 He 
proposed that it would be appropriate for a MOL Program 
representative to make some brief introductory remarks 
at - the opening session. We agree and are making arrange-
ments for General Evans to be present and perform this 
task on March 20. 

and other NPIC personnel who have worked 
with MOL Program Office representatives have been very 
helpful in formulating an excellent program. We are 
certain that the NPIC indoctrination will make a very 
significant contribution in preparing the astronauts for 
the vital role they will play in the DORIAN Program. 
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We are advised that the program schedule and content 
are satisfactory from an NPIC viewpoint. With your 
approval we would like to make arrangements now for the 
astronauts to be present at NPIC starting March 20, and 
we will continue to work closely with Mr. Lundahl or his 
designee on administrative details. 

Attachment 
NPIC Program Agenda 

Distribution: 
1 Addressee 
2 Mr. Lundahl 
3 Gen. Martin 
4 Gen. Evans 
5 Col. Battle 

Mr. Edward W. Proctor 
Acting Deputy Director 
for Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 
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